
Year 4 Home Learning Week 3 

Hi Everyone!  

I hope that you had a good Easter despite everything being different from 

usual this year. Hopefully you still managed to get involved in some Easter 

activities. I’ve called this ‘Week 3’ although I know you’ve been off school 

longer, but this is the third ‘school week’. 

You may or may not have been working your way through the home learning pack 

that was sent home with you during our last week in school. There was plenty in 

there to keep you going for a while and then there were other ideas added to 

the website that you could have a go at. Don’t forget, these tasks are optional 

and you may need an adult to help you with some of them. 

English 

Reading – I can see that some of you have been having a go at the books that 

have been allocated to you on Bug Club, so well done and keep that up! There are 

some great books on there! 

Writing & Grammar – I still like some of the stuff in the home learning packs 

produced by Hamilton trust and thought you might like to have a go at some of 

the activities. The links to them are on our Year 4 home learning page but if you 

Google – Hamilton Trust home learning it will open the page with the links to the 

packs. This week (English, Year 4, Week 3) looks at adverbials, using them in a 

short story and noun phrases in poetry. 

Maths 

Keep using Times Table Rock Stars to practise the times tables. Remember, we 

need to know them all. Also have a go at the maths games on Purple Mash if you 

can.  

For this week’s maths I’d like you to practise some of the maths that we have 

learned this year, so I’ve put some addition and some long multiplication on 

there. It would also be a good time to practise telling the time – maybe you 

could get your family members involved. This week I’d like you to find out some 

time facts – it’s important that you know and remember these as they will 

always be useful to you. If you need help, ask someone or find out online.  

PE – there are lots of links to physical activities in the ‘Physical Activity 

Programme’ on the home learning section of the school website. 



 

 

Science 

As Spring has definitely started to arrive, it would be a good time to note what 

changes it is bringing with it. Make some notes in your green book about what 

changes you notice now that spring is in the air. Really observe what’s going on 

outdoors, in your garden and in the local area when your maybe out for a walk. 

How does it look/ feel different to the winter months? 

Art 

Staying with the theme of the arrival of spring, you could do some observational 

drawing. Perhaps you could sit in your garden and sketch something, maybe a 

tree in blossom or a visiting bird or anything else that signals the arrival of 

spring. Just sit in the sunshine and see what you can see. Remember – art is 

personal to the artist and there is no right way or wrong way of creating it. 

Stay safe,  

Mrs Russell 😊 

 


